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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

PROJECT:    SUMMIT LANE EXPANSION 
PROJECT NO.:   15-18 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 97, BLOCK 1, LOTS 47 & 48 
REVIEW DATE:   AUGUST 2015 
MEETING DATE:   20 AUGUST 2015 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: JMC CONSULTING  
   

1. Referral to the Zoning Board of Appeals for the existing single family residence is required.  Front yard 
setback is not met.  In addition, the Applicants are requesting a referral to utilize the existing structure on the 
site as a storage facility for residents of the project which will also require a use variance. 
 

2. Emergency access roads are depicted on the site less than 20 foot width.  This should be evaluated by 
Gerry Canfield's office. 
 

3. A City of Newburgh Flow Acceptance letter is required for the additional flow from the project. 
 

4. A Storm Water Management Report and SWPPP have been submitted and is under review by this office.   
 

5. Referral to Orange County Planning is required.   
 

6. Grading for new access drive appears to show curbing.  Exact location of all curbing on site should be 
depicted.  Layout plan appears to show curbing throughout the site. 
 

7. Water flow and pressure calculations should be provided to identify the adequacy of the 6 inch water main 
proposed.  Health Department review of the water main extension may be required. 
 

8. Suggest modifying Water Main Plan to locate valve for hydrant on opposite side of 4 inch water connection 
for the northerly most building as currently layout would require terminating water supply to the building to 
address any issues with the hydrant. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal   
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